Permanent Name Badges are coming!

We’re currently in the process of organising permanent PMI Sydney name badges to recognise those members who have attended a certain number of chapter events over the last 12 months.  Chapter events serve many purposes including networking, engaging presentations on project management topics, information about your chapter and of course those all important PDUs!  To ensure you secure your badge, make sure you register for our breakfast seminars, evening seminars or any of our courses.  Look out for an update in the next newsletter where we’ll provide details on eligibility criteria.

2013 in 2013 member target

Your chapter board has been hard at work setting each Director’s KPIs for this year.  One our targets is to achieve a 10% growth in membership this year.  It will be tough, but we’re committed to achieving it.  I’ll provide an update of this graph at each chapter meeting to see how we’re tracking.




Your Membership Director, Paul Barnes PMP.
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